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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

I am writing this submission in the support of the proposed reform of the Fire Services as I believe the 35
mtegrated stations surrounding the Metropolitan district are now highly urbanised. There is no doubting the
professionalism and skill the CFA Volunteers have but the guarantee that 2 trucks with at least 7 firefighters
will be dispatched within 8 minutes means better community safety and protection.
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